
 

As we come to the end of this first half term, I would like to thank you for 
your continued help and support. The children of Woden are happy and 
bright children, who work very hard to be the best they can be. We break 
up for one week on Friday 20th October and return Monday 30th       Oc-
tober, I hope you all have a lovely break. 

Mrs H Vernon 

Headteacher 

 

News and Information 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Macmillan Coffee Morning, an 
amazing £200 was raised for this very worthy cause. 

After School Clubs 

Can we politely remind parents to collect children on time at 4.10pm. If a child 
is repeatedly  collected late, this may result in them losing their place in their 
club. 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended yesterday. It was lovely to see the     chil-
dren proudly sharing their hard work with you. If you were unable to    attend, 
please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher to make an     alternative 
appointment. 

Changes to Collecting Children 

We understand that circumstances can change during the day, if you need to 
notify school of someone different collecting your child, or asking for a place in 
after school club please contact school before 3pm. We cannot guarantee after 
this time that the message will reach the class teacher—as it is so close to the 
end of the school day. 

Big Me! 

You may recall last year, we carried out this special day and the children loved 
it! Big Me is returning on Friday 20th October to raise money for Action Aid. 
We are asking for a donation of £1 per family, and the children may dress up as 
the person they would like to be when they are grown up. We are looking for-
ward to seeing lots of amazing ideas from doctors to gardeners to zoo  keep-
ers! 
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The Government has set schools the target of at least 96% attendance. Last 
week’s attendance for each year group is as follows:  

Year 1: 92.3%   Year 2: 94.7% 

Year 3: 93.4%   Year 4: 96.9% 

Year 5: 94.2%   Year 6: 97.7% 

Overall School Attendance: 94.9% 
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